

Name of the Cell/Department: The department of Computer applications

Academic year: 2022-23

Name of the program: Buzzed on Strings

Date:05-01-2023 Venue: Seminar Hall 1

Description:

On the vibrant evening of January 5, 2023, Invertis University bid a fond farewell to its graduating students through a musical extravaganza named "Buzzed on Strings." The event was orchestrated with finesse by The Department of Computer Applications, symbolizing the culmination of the academic year 2022-23 and celebrating the achievements of the outgoing students.

The Department of Computer Applications, known for its innovation, technical prowess, and camaraderie among students, took the helm to organize this memorable farewell party. The aim was to honor the academic accomplishments and share a musical journey with the graduating students, reflecting on their time spent at the university.

The event commenced with a warm welcome by the Head of the Department, who expressed gratitude to the graduating students for their hard work and dedication. The evening's atmosphere was electrified with live musical performances, including acoustic bands and solo artists, showcasing the diverse talents of the students and filling the air with melodious tunes.

A unique element of the evening was the "Buzzed on Strings" theme, centered around acoustic and stringed musical instruments, adding an enriching dimension to the event. The students, faculty, and attendees immersed themselves in the soulful tunes and harmonious rhythms, further enhancing the farewell experience.

Faculty members shared heartfelt anecdotes and imparted valuable advice to the students as they stepped into the professional realm of computer applications.

A symbolic memento distribution ceremony followed, where each student was presented with a personalized memento and a musical instrument-inspired souvenir, symbolizing their journey in the world of computer applications and encouraging them to embrace their roles as future tech leaders.

The event concluded with a grand dinner, providing an opportunity for informal interactions, networking, and bidding farewell. Laughter, cheers, and emotional goodbyes filled the air, leaving an indelible mark on the hearts of the graduating students and their mentors.

In conclusion, the "Buzzed on Strings" farewell party organized by The Department of Computer Applications was a harmonious tribute to the outgoing students, encapsulating the essence of their academic journey and setting the stage for a promising and melodious future in the realm of computer applications and technology.

Coordinator

Registrar Invertis University